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Commonwealth Edison

iZion Generating Station
Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
Zion. Ilhneis 60099
Telepnone 312/746-2084

October 22, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed please find a copy of our report on the Zion

Unit 2 Reactor Containment Building Integrated Leak Rate

test, conducted in June, 1980. This report is submitted to

you in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix
J, V.B.l.

.

Sincerely yours,

. .

K. L. Graesser
Superintendent
Zion Station
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